
 
 
MEAL PROGRAM UPDATE:      May 10, 2021 
 

As we approach the end of the school year we will once again be transitioning the meal 

distribution for those interested in participating.   

We will continue with Wednesday’s being our weekly distribution day, however we will 

only have one pick-up site and a different distribution time.   

Meal pick-ups are available for any child in the community between 1-18 years old and 

include breakfast and lunch for 5 days.  The last meal pick-up day for the school 

year will be May 19th.  A box of shelf stable meals (except the milk) will be handed 

out on May 19th to help supplement meals until June 2nd when summer distribution will 

start.  A sign up survey for End of the year meal box for pick-up on the 19th can be 

found at: https://forms.gle/D86vLrhZ5UJCSFzB6 

There will be no meal distribution on May 26th (week between regular session and 
summer school).   
 
Starting on June 2nd a weekly pack of meals will be available for pick-up at the High 
School parking lot in a drive through by the tennis court shelter where it was distributed 
last summer.  The summer hours will be 11:30am – 12:30pm and we will continue a 
weekly distribution on Wednesdays only, through the month of June.  

 
 
In July/August the Lunch Box will be providing lunches available 
for pick-up again at the GHS tennis court shelter from 11-
12:30pm.  See separate flyer Under Summer Meal Program icon 
on the Food Service Home page for more details.  
 

 

 

https://forms.gle/D86vLrhZ5UJCSFzB6

